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TO ALL GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANIES: !
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Recently there have been two occurrences of tragic fires
involving subsequent loss of life in homes in the Philadelphia area which
lacked gas or electric service. These events underscore the dangers
present when occupants resort to alternate means of accommodating their
physical needs during the cold weather months.

As a result, we are urging Pennsylvania's gas and electric
utilities to review the status of those properties which you have indicated
in the 1989 Cold Weather Survey as being vacant. Specifically, we request
that your company undertake the following at this time:

1. A renewed effort to contact a responsible adult at all
properties where people are living without gas or electric
service.

2. Notification of local service agencies of the addresses of
those properties where you are unable to make contact with
a responsible adult or to reach an agreement to restore
service.

3, A re-survey of those accounts included in your 1989 survey
results under Section A - "number of vacant premises
(reasonably sure)" to determine whether these properties
continue to be unoccupied.

Although progress has been made in reducing the number of
customers who are living without utility service, there continues to be a
significant number who are without heat at this time of the year. It is
hoped that with a renewed effort to contact these people, you will be able
to arrange the restoration of service at many of these properties.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. Thanking you in
advance for your renewed efforts in this area, I am,

Very truly yours,
o) Lo

Jobn G. Alfor&”
Director of Operationss





